
 

 

Farewell: I’d like to begin this, the last newsletter of the academic year, by saying a fond farewell to 

our Year 6 children as they end their time with us at High Littleton Primary School. On behalf of the 

whole school we wish them all the very best of luck as they begin their time at secondary school. I 

would also like to wish the Roberts family (Rex, Mabel and Clemmie) the very best as they leave 

High Littleton for St Mary’s in Timsbury. 

Headteacher’s Tea Party: Congratulations go to Alivia and Primrose (Owls), Lenny and Martha 

(Hedgehogs), Zander, Poppy and Erin (Foxes), Scarlet and Esmie (Badgers), Lola and Millie (Otters), Jax 

and Charlie (Robins) as well as Charlotte and Evie (Deer) who attended this morning’s Headteacher’s Tea 

Party. This is in recognition of their impeccable behaviour and manners (see phot below). 

Summer Productions: Congratulations to Deer Class as well as Mr Gunning, Mrs Beale, Mrs                             

Mull and Miss Roberts for producing two fantastic performances of Wizard of Oz.  The quality of the 

singing was second to none and the scenery and costume designs were incredible. Well done Deer 

Class! 

Quadkids: Many congratulations to our Year 3/4 Quadkids team who came third out of 14 schools 
in a recent competition with Henry and Taylor (Otter) being awarded first and second respectively.  

Thank you: My grateful thanks to our wonderful PTA for their hard work in organising a fantastic                    

Summer Fair and Colour Run, raising much needed funds for the school! We would like to say an                              

enormous thank you to everyone who has supported us this year with their time and donations. This                    

includes all the wonderful people who have 

listened to our children read, helped with 

swimming lessons, attended trips and donated 

resources for OPAL. We cannot thank you 

enough. I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank all my staff and governors for their 

effort, commitment and good humour 

throughout this year. Thank you to all the             

children who work so hard and make the 

school what it is; a happy, caring environment. 

Finally, I would like to thank you as parents 

and carers for all your support. I continue to 

feel privileged to work in such an amazing 

school. I’d like to wish you all a relaxing                     

summer holiday - we’ll see you back here on 

Wednesday, 3rd September. 

Mr Griffith  

Head’s View 

High Littleton Church of England 
Primary School 

Friday 18th July 2025 



 

 

SATs Results 

Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils who achieved some great results in their recent SATs tests.  

In reading, 74% of our children met the expected standard whilst in maths and writing, 81% and 85% of 

our children met the expected standard respectively. On average, 48% of our children achieved the           

higher score in reading and maths. 

These are great results and are a testament to the hard work of the children and staff. 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

Many congratulations go to Roxy (Deer) who was, yesterday 

afternoon, presented with my Headteacher’s Award. This is 

in recognition of her achievements at school and to                                

recognise her outstanding behaviour.                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

Star Reader 

 

Congratulations to Imogen 

(Owl) and Noah (Otter) who 

are the recipients of the KS1 

and KS2 Star Reader Awards. 

These awards are in                                

recognition of the children’s 

hard work both at home and 

at school to improve their 

reading.  

 



 

 

Football 

Four members of Otter Class helped their team win at Freshford Festival of Football                      
tournament this weekend. Henry, Noah, Taylor and Stig along with their friends in the 

High Littleton Under 9s football team battled in the blistering heat for five hours on                        
Sunday, 29th June to bring back the trophy. Well done boys! 

  

 

Doodle Summer Challenge  

The Doodle Summer Challenge has recently launched (linked parent account will have received an 
email).  

https://doodlelearning.com/challenge?utm_source=sendgrid_campaign&utm_medium=email&utm_ca
mpaign=teacher_sc3 

Children have also been given access to Doodle English until 
September, therefore they have the opportunity to complete 
the Doodle English challenge as well. 

The 'little and often' approach which Doodle advocate clearly 
has an impact in preventing learning loss over the six week 
summer holidays. 

We hope to have record numbers of badges to present in the 
autumn term. 

https://doodlelearning.com/challenge?utm_source=sendgrid_campaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=teacher_sc3
https://doodlelearning.com/challenge?utm_source=sendgrid_campaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=teacher_sc3


 

 

Sports Day, Colour Run and Greyfield Ramble 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Golden Rules 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Safeguarding 

If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of our pupils, please contact the school office 
and ask to speak to our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Griffith, or our Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Mr Gunning.  

The safety of our young people is the responsibility of us all.  

During the school holidays if you have a concern about a child, please contact BANES Social Work Services.  

You can raise your concerns in any of the following ways:  

 Call Children’s Social Work Services on 01225 39 61 11 or 01225 47 79 29 (weekdays, 8.30am to 5pm, except 
Fridays when they are closed from 4.30pm)  

 Drop into the Keynsham One Stop Shop and ask for the duty children's social worker  

 Discuss your concerns with someone who works with children and families: Teacher, Health                        
visitor, School Nurse 

 Out of office hours - If you think a child is in immediate danger please BANES Emergency Duty Team on 
01454 61 51 65  

 

 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diaries 2024-2025 

Please click on the link below to take you to the ‘Diary Dates’ page and 
scroll down to see Club dates! 

’Diary Dates/Clubs’ 

Please check out the website - Click on the link. 

Follow us on Instagram high_littleton for the latest news and information 
about the school.  

Please see below attendance for each class from September to today:  

Owl  97.1% 

Hedgehog 97.8% 

Fox 95.7% 

Badger 97.3% 

Otter 98% 

Robins 96% 

Deer 97% 

Total 97% 

High Littleton Primary School is committed to working towards race equality, promoting positive approaches to difference and 
opposing all forms of racial prejudice and discrimination.  Language or behaviour, which is racist or potentially damaging to 
any ethnic or racial group, is not tolerated and will always be challenged.  We recognise that British society is made up of                   

people from many different racial, cultural, linguistic and religious backgrounds and that all pupils must be fully prepared to 
live in such a diverse society. 

Attendance 

http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com.


 

 

Monday 21st - Friday 25th July 

Monday 28th July - Friday 1st August 

10am - 3pm 

The Roundhouse, Greyfield Wood, High Littleton 

£35 per child per day / £25 per sibling per day / £150 per 5 day ticket 

A fun-filled Holiday Club in the woods! Expect den building, nature art & crafts, stories and imaginative play, tasty 

snacks on the fire, exploring the Greyfield waterfall, relaxing in the hammock, treasure hunts and plenty of games. 

Sessions are run by EcoWild's experienced outdoor practitioners who have Forest School, Craft & Outdoor First Aid 

training and current DBS.  



 

 



 

 


